
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 13 September 2016 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive (Acting) 
 
 
1 Budget Meeting Planning 
 
1.1 The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed further the development of the 

budget 
 
 

2 Public Scrutiny Session Planning 
 

2.1 They discussed the focus on the public scrutiny session scheduled for 28 September. 
 
 
3 Update on BCU Pilots 

 
3.1 There was a discussion of the piloting of the proposed changes to the BCU structure.  
 
 
4 Spit Guards 

 
4.1 The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the proposed piloting of spit guards 

and consultation about their use. 
 
 

5 Notting Hill Carnival 
 

5.1 They discussed the issue of crowd safety and security at Notting Hill Carnival and 
engagement to address this for 2017. 
 
 

6 Operational Update 
 
6.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


